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Attention All Providers:  Recipient Names on Nevada Medicaid ID Cards 
Providers are advised that some Nevada Medicaid ID cards issued to recipients may not capture the recipient’s full 
name due to space limitations on the ID cards.  Names that exceed the space limitation may display on the card as 
cut off or the first, middle and last names may overlap. 

Effective November 21, 2022, ID cards issued to new Medicaid recipients may not display the following to ensure the 
recipient’s first and last names are correct and legible on the card: 

• middle name 

• middle initial and/or suffix 

• hyphens, spaces or apostrophes in a first or last name  

In addition, only the first letter of the recipient’s first name may display, if necessary, due to space limitations. 

 


